
Interstate 25 San Antonio 
Interchange Project (CN 1102060)

Virtual Public Meeting
The New Mexico Department of 
Transportation (NMDOT) is developing the 
design of the proposed improvements to the 
Interstate 25 (I-25) San Antonio Interchange, 
which is approximately 0.5 miles west of 
San Antonio, New Mexico, between Milepost 
(MP) 139 and MP 140. I-25 connects with US 
380, which is the main road into the nearby 
community of San Antonio. The Study 
document was completed in July 2023 and 
now the team is developing the design for 
the selected improvements. The purpose of 
the meeting is to present the preliminary 
design. We appreciated your involvement 
in the planning phase and we look forward 
to hearing your input on the design! Please 
join us on Thursday, December 14, 2023, 
starting at 6:00 p.m. to learn more and 
share your input!

Join the live virtual public meeting on your 
computer, smartphone or tablet by using 
the link below, or by calling in on your 
telephone:

ONLINE OR CALL-IN 
English
• Link: bit.ly/i25sanantonio 
• Phone: 669-444-9171
• Webinar ID: 980 7751 8375 

How To Participate
Thursday, December 14, 2023 | 6:00 p.m. (MT)

Unable to attend?
If you cannot participate in the virtual 
meeting, the event will be recorded and 
posted on the project website shortly after 
the meeting. 

We Want to Hear From You!

Comments are being accepted 
through January 13, 2024.

You can comment in the following ways:
• Attend the virtual public meeting 	
• Email: I25SanAntonio@hdrinc.com
• Call: 505-357-7327 
• Visit the project website: 
   www.dot.nm.gov/i25-san-antonio-study/
• USPS Mail to: 
   I-25 San Antonio Project c/o HDR 
   2155 Louisiana Blvd. NE, # 3000
   Albuquerque, NM 87110

To request meeting assistance, language translation, or ADA accommodations, please contact
Victoria Romejko at 505-357-7327 or I25SanAntonio@hdrinc.com by December 7, 2023.


